
From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
To: David Rocha
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 1023 Jessie St.(David Rocha &Rosalinda Costilla)
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Mr. Rocha,
 
After reviewing your documents, the hearing officer determined they are not sufficient. However,
you did indicate the project would be completed by the end of May in your plans. As such, at the City
Council hearing on May 12, Ms. Moermond will ask the City Council to continue the matter to
June 9, 2021 at 3:30. We will hold a Legislative Hearing to review the matter on Tuesday, June 8,
2021 between 10 am and 12 pm via telephone.
 
By close of business June 7, you must have finished the job and received your code compliance
certificate, or submit new/improved documents indicating how you will be completing the job (in
the current documents, it is unclear if contractors are paid, how much they have been paid, and if
you have funding to finish the job and pay any remaining balance with contractors).
 
Please let me know if you have any questions,
 
Joanna
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 612-266-8515 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 

 
 
 
 

From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) 
Sent: Monday, May 10, 2021 8:33 AM
To: David Rocha <rochad5664@yahoo.com>
Subject: RE: 1023 Jessie St.(David Rocha &Rosalinda Costilla)
 
Thank you, received and forwarded to staff for review.
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Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
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From: David Rocha <rochad5664@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, May 7, 2021 4:46 PM
To: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 1023 Jessie St.(David Rocha &Rosalinda Costilla)
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